
Dear Supervisors, 

 

It has been brought to my attention that the proposed budget for  

2020-2021 has reduced the funding for the Mendocino County Fire Safety  

Council by 75%. I implore you to reexamine this item; we are desperately  

in need of appropriate funding to continue the important work that has  

been started to increase awareness in the community. 

 

Thank you for your consideration 

 

Dr. Stephen Pasternak 

 


